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The Annual General Meeting for The 
Rockwood Homeowners Association will 
be held at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 
20, in the Knights of Columbus Hall, just 
next to the entrance to Sts. Martha and 
Mary Church, 1870 Burnhamthorpe Rd. E.

Speakers include our Councillor, Chris 
Fonseca, Trevor Barton from Peel Region 
will speak on the bi-weekly cart program 
and Gino Piscelli will speak on the Fusion 
Garden program. We urge community 
residents to attend to discuss some 
serious topics such as the status of the 
Forest Park and Audubon developments, 
changes to the waste management 
programs, and the anticipated impact on 
our community from the Pan Am Games. 

Elections for new RHA Board Directors 

will also be held on this date. 
After years of stellar service and 

commitment to Rockwood Village, our 
President, Simi Kapur, is stepping down.  
Therefore, we are actively seeking a 
candidate who is willing to take over 
Simi’s responsiblities as head of our 
Board of Directors and representing our 
community interests at the municipal 
level. We also have a few vacant spots for 
Directors.  

If you are interested in joining 
the RHA Board, please attend the 
AGM or contact us via our website at 
www.rockwoodvillage.ca.  Only a 
genuine interest in maintaining the 
status of Rockwood Village as the 
best neighbourhood in Mississauga is 
required!

The AGM is your opportunity to learn 
what is happening in your community 
and have your say.  We look forward to 
seeing you. RW  

The Annual General Meeting for The Rockwood 
Homeowners Association will be held at 7:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 20, in the Knights of 
Columbus Hall, just next to the entrance to Sts. 
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SAVE THE DATE • WEDNESDAY MAY 20 • 2015 

On MAY 25th YOU 
can oppose Forest 
Park Development
 Forest Park Developments will formally 
submit their plan for 2 new buildings  to 
the Mississauga Planning Committee on 
May 25th. This meeting will be held at 
7:00 p.m. in the council chambers at City 
Hall and will be open to all residents to 
attend.  
Both the PDOC and the RHA plan to 
make oral depositions to council which 
will speak to the all of the issues raised in 
the course of the community meetings.   
  The agenda for the meeting will be 
accessible on the City website www.
mississauga.ca by May 15 and will be 
sent by e-mail to RHA subscribers and 
also posted on our website 
www.rockwoodvillage.ca.
  Details of the process and our plan of 
action will be discussed at our AGM on 
May 20th.  If the Forest Park Development 
is successful, it will have significant 
impact on our community from traffic to 
infrastructure and beyond.  Please come 
and learn how you can support us in 
our efforts to deny Forest Park moving 
forward on this proposed plan. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2014 - PHOTOS: NICOLE DANESI

SIMI KAPUR AND CHRIS FONSECA

TIME TO RENEW YOUR RHA MEMBERSHIP... PAGE 7

Celebrate culture, and experience 
the tastes and sounds of more than 
72 countries at Ontario’s largest 
multicultural Festival.

MAY 22, 23, 24
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   Hello Rockwood 
Residents...
   Spring is here 
and brings with it 
rain showers and 
construction! If you’ve 
been driving around the 
Dixie Rd. / Rathburn Rd. 

intersection, you’ll notice large cranes, part 
of the Hanlan Water Project. During this 
phase of construction, the Region of Peel is 
installing the Hanlan Feedermain by open-
cut on Dixie Road between Burnhamthorpe 
Rd. and Rathburn Rd. Starting April 20 for 
eight weeks, please note the following traffic 
changes:

• Rathburn Road:  down to one lane
• Dixie Road:  two lanes
• No left turns in any direction. No U-turns!
• Right turns permitted in all directions
• Rockwood Mall Food Basics entrance    		
    unaffected.
    At the City of Mississauga’s Committee 
of Adjustment (COA) mid May, Morguard 
REIT submitted a variance application for 
1891 Rathburn Rd. E. (Kingsbury Plaza) 
requesting the Committee authorize a minor 
variance to permit the construction of an 
addition to the existing building, resulting 
in a reduction of 15 parking spaces. At the 
time of the meeting, Site Plan or Building 
Permit applications had not been submitted; 

however, a Parking Uitlization study was 
prepared in mid January. COA approved 
the requested variance commenting that 
the study satisfied the reduction in parking 
spaces.  
   Mark your calendars for May 25, 2015 
for the City of Mississauga’s Planning and 
Development meeting. On the agenda 
is the application (File OZ12/009 W3) 
submitted for the development proposal 
at 1850 Rathburn Rd. E. and 4100 Ponytrail 
Dr. Deputations to the Committee will be 
made by RHA and PDOC opposing the 
development. 
   RHA’s Annual General Meeting will be 
held May 20 at the Knights of Columbus JFK 
Hall, adjacent to the Sts. Martha and Mary 
Parish. The entrance faces Burnhamthorpe 
Road. Listen to speakers from the Region 
of Peel and from the upcoming Pan Am 
Games. Here’s your opportunity to speak 
with Councillor Fonseca and be informed of 
what’s happening in your neighbourhood. 
Light refreshments will be served!
   We will conduct our Election of the Board 
at our AGM and invite you to join us!  For 
reasons to join, see Director Gord Crymble’s 
article on why you should become a member 
of the RHA.  Gord stepped down from the 
RHA Board this year, as he has moved to the 
Netherlands for a few years.  On behalf of 
the Board, I would like to extend my heart-
felt thanks to Gord for his many years of 
service with the RHA!

    This year will be my last year as President 
of the RHA. I thank the Board and the 
membership for allowing me to serve them 
and the community. It has been a pleasure 
working with you, the community and 
external stakeholders. RW  

   

Simi Kapur

For Advertising and Editorial 
submissions contact:

 rha.executive@gmail.com
Production
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Email: kathryn.huse@bellnet.ca
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Dale Biason Director
Leszek Pisarek Director
Frank Medoro Director
Nicole Danesi  Director 
Steve Pascoe - Director

Stephen Roscoe  LM
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•
Airport/Noise Complaints 

 416-247-7682
 torontopearson.com/webtrak

•
The Rockwood 

Homeowners’ Association  
1734 Chalkdene Grove, 

Mississauga ON L4W 2C3
•

www.rockwoodvillage.ca 
Email: rha.executive@gmail.com

The RHA is most grateful to the 
advertisers whose generous support 

made this newsletter possible. In 
thanking the advertisers, we ask you 
to patronize them as their products 
and services merit your support!

PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Rockwood Homeowners’ 
Association

Twitter @rockwood_rha

www.rockwoodvillage.ca   www.stopponytrailcondos.com

Please plan to attend on MAY 25th...Express your concern!
Planning and Development Meeting 
City of Mississauga Council Chambers
Monday, May 25, 2015, 7pm
File OZ 12/009 W3 - 1850 Rathburn Rd. E. and 4100 Ponytrail Dr.
An application has been submitted to the Planning and Development committee on the 
above property. For further details, please contact City Planner Aiden Stanley at  
905-615-3200, ext. 3897 or aiden.stanley@mississauga.ca
The RHA and PDOC (Ponytrail Development Opposition Committee) will be making 
deputations to the Council. 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT

   Garbage Gaff

100
YEARS
SINCE 1913

905•821•3200

Julie KingJulie King
Broker

julie@searchforhomes.ca
www.searchforhomes.ca

R O C K W O O D  V I L L A G E
A neighbourhood to be proud of!

Meadowtowne Realty, Brokerage
I n d e p e n d e n t l y  O w n e d  a n d  O p e r a t e d

www.Julie.King.RealtyFanPage.com

Moving can be an Overwhelming & Stressful Time!
I can help make it easier! 

To explore what my Proven Marketing Plan &
Services Have to Offer You, please Contact me at any
time for a Free Appointment.  I look forward to
hearing from you.

Visit my Website and hear from my Clientele directly!

CITY HALL

safecitymississauga.on.ca 

  With warmer weather comes more foot traffic and increased 
opportunity for theft from cars.  Peel Police advise all 
residents to keep their cars locked when parked in the 

driveway or on the street. Open windows and doors are an 
invitation for pedestrians to help themselves to loose change, 

cell phones, electronics, computers, shopping and other 
valuables left in your vehicle.

To report a crime call  
(905) 453-3311

Don’t Make it EASY! 

   Changes in the Region of Peel, waste management program, 
have created confusion and frustration for many residents.
  The original notice sent to every household indicated that 
homeowners could choose a small, medium or large bin and 
were given the website where they could place their order.  
However, there was no mention of actual sizes or how much 
refuse each would hold.  
   For those who wanted more information, there was no 
phone number shown on the notice, only an internet address.  
Unfortunately, not every homeowner has access to a computer.
   If you did not order a cart on line, you will receive what is 
deemed appropriate for the size of your home. Since most of 
the homes in our area are large, most will receive the biggest 
cart. For empty nester’s and seniors, this could also be a 
problem. The carts are large and have to be carted to the street.      	
  There will be a program for seniors to bring the cart to the 
street, however, it must be located in front of the garage or in 
the driveway.

Garbage Carts
• A small cart will hold 2 – 3 bags 
• A medium cart will hold 3 – 4 bags 
• A large cart will hold 4 – 5 bags 

Recycling Carts 
• A small cart will hold 2 blue boxes
• A medium cart will hold 4 blue boxes
• A large cart will hold 6 blue boxes

   If you are looking for answers to your 
questions on the new program, bring them to the RHA  Annual 
General Meeting on May 20th.  We will have a representative 
from The Region of Peel at the meeting who can provide 
answers. RW  

   

MARIO 

PASCUCCI

29 Years Experience

Separate School Trustee
Wards 1 and 3
905-302-3096

   30 Years ExperienceOver 30 Years Experience

For more information and all cart sizes go to 
Region of Peel at www.peelregion.ca/waste or 

call 905-791-9499
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  Toronto 2015 is literally just around the corner. Local venues 
for the Pan Am Games include Centennial Park, Planet Bowl, 
and The Mississauga Sports Centre (aka The Hershey Centre). 
The Pan Am Games will run from July 20 to 26, and the Para 
Pan Am Games from August 7 to 15.
Centennial Park will be the venue for BMX cycling, and 
Planet Bowl will host the bowling events. The busiest venue 
will be The Mississauga Sport Centre where Karate, Judo, 
Taekwondo, Wrestling, Wheelchair Rugby and Power Lifting 
competitions will be held. This venue will host events every 
day of both the Pan Am and Para Pan Am Games.

  The Toronto 2015 
organizers are doing 
their best to promote 
transit to get to the 
games. Free transit 
is included in every 
ticket. You can 
purchase a ticket and 
get a trip planner on 
their website.
  If you are going to a local venue, consider taking your 
bike or walking. There will be lots of bike racks close to the 
events. For venues out of the city, car-pooling and transit from 
designated transit hubs are recommended.  There will be 
dedicated lanes on some highways for ticket holders; however, 
parking will be limited. If you require accessible parking, this 
must be booked in advance.   
  Expect traffic delays as there will be road closures in the 
areas around the events. The best advice is find alternate 
routes around all the venues during the 
games. RW 
For more information on events, venues, ticket 
purchases, transportation and parking visit 
www.Toronto2015.org.

The Mississauga Sports Centre

Pan Am Games coming soon to your neighbourhood!

                              

 

Dr. Bruno Cavatassi 
 

Located in Kingsbury (Longo’s) Plaza 
Serving the Neighbourhood for over 25 years 

 
New Patients and Emergencies  

Are Always Welcome 
 

905.629.1331 
www.kingsburydental.com 

 

Dr. Bruno Cavatassi
New Patients and Emergencies are Always Welcome

Located in Kingsbury (Longo’s) Plaza

905.629.1331
www.kingsburydental.com

Serving the 

Neighbourhood

for over 

25 years

Royal LePage Real Estate Services Ltd., Brokerage
#102 - 115 Matheson Blvd W., Mississauga, ON

Annette Vance, Broker 

(905) 275-9400 
ANNETTEVANCE.com

• FREE  Home Evaluation • FREE Home Staging
• FREE Neighbourhood Report

“Committed to YOU and selling your home 
for it’s maximum value - service guaranteed!!”
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Hi, Joe,
   We have just moved into Rockwood and 
are starting to notice a lot of plants coming 
up in the garden. We would like to plant our 
garden with perennials but have no idea as to 
what is coming up and what to do with it. 
                             John

Hi, John,
   This is a common issue when you purchase 
a home in the fall or winter after all the 
perennials are dormant.  
   Your best-case scenario would be to let the 
growth come up and bloom over the summer. 
Take lots of pictures of what comes up and 
record where things are. I would even put 
markers or sticks in the ground at the base of 
plants to indicate the name and colour.

  

Next spring, after the ground thaws, put on 
your gardening gloves and knee pads, grab 
your favorite tools, and then take out those 
pictures.  You are now ready to move those 
plants and create your new garden.  
  The best time to move most perennials is 
in April (once the ground thaws) and the first 
half of May.
                                              Joe   

Do you have a question 
about maintaining your 
home?  Ask Joe! Please 
submit your questions to 
rha.executive@gmail.com  
Use the subject “Ask Joe”

“Ask 
Joe”Your
Neighbourhood
  Handyman

Canadian Cancer Society’s 
10th ANNUAL SPRING 
GARDEN TOUR 
Sunday May 31, 2015
10 a.m. – 4 p.m.
Mineola area, Mississauga
Homeowners in the Mineola West Area 
have graciously  agreed to open their 
beautiful spring gardens to the public 
for viewing on Sunday.
Ticket price on Tour Day is $20.00
Advance Ticket price is $15.00

For further information please 
contact  S. Abdullah at the Canadian 
Cancer Society,  2227 South Millway, 
Suite 202 Mississauga, ON. L5L 3R6 
(905) 608-8411

Think 
SOLD!
416 566 4056

Your Realtor • Working and Living in Rockwood 

HomeLife/Response Realty Inc., Brokerage* • Tel: 905 949 0070 *Independently Owned and 
Operated • 4312 Village Centre Court • Mississauga • ON L4Z 1S2

jpawlowska@trebnet.com • www.homeliferesponse.com

Jolanta Pawlowska 

Sales Representative

Think SUMMER

Order now from our wide selection 
of Grilling Meats

3661 Dixie Road, S.E. corner of Dixie & Burnhamthorpe Rd.
PH • 905.624.1101• FX 905.624.4733

www.aurorameat.ca

• Speciality Meats 
• Deli • Catering

Customized Orders
Wholesale • Retail

Voted #1 Butcher shop in Mississauga!
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Martha and Mary Church, 1870 Burnhamthorpe 
Rd. E.

CHRIS FONSECA
Councillor,  Ward 3 

CALL 905 • 896 • 5300
chris.fonseca@mississauga.ca

Halal & 
Veggie 
options 

available

Come on out for great food and fun!!

www.Chrisfonseca.ca
chris.fonseca@mississauga.ca
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  In 2004 Rockwood Village became part of Brampton. Or at least that is where 
we were included as far as Elections Canada was concerned. Demographically 
this was a misfit for local residents who felt that we should never have been 
severed from the Mississauga East riding where we voted from 1988 to 2004.  
In 2013 the Electoral Ridings were changed based on population growth. This 
order increased the size of our riding and redistributed various boundaries 
in the country as well as increasing the overall number of seats from 308 to 
338. The electoral riding that contains Rockwood Village is now part of the 
Mississauga East–Cooksville riding. This change will be in effect for the next 
Federal Election anticipated for October 19, 2015.   Congratulations to all 
voters - we are back home in Mississauga!    Steve Pascoe

Voting Boundary Changed
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  The primary reason you should join the Rockwood 
Homeowners Association is because you care about 
where you live. The RHA is comprised of residents 
who volunteer a few hours a month to preserve 
and even enhance the area they call home. People 
are paying almost a million dollars to live in your 
neighbourhood so there must be something good 
going on here.
  By supporting the RHA with your $10 you help 
fund this newsletter, the web site, email blasts about 
important issues, the AGM and various initiatives 
such as the “Welcome to Rockwood” signs.
   Now, as much as the contributions are necessary 
and appreciated, what can really make a difference is 
getting involved with the Board of Directors. 
  By becoming a member of the Board, you can 
be involved in helping to shape the future of the 
Rockwood community.
  The RHA has a very good relationship with the city 
and is given a heads up, well before the public in 
general, on many projects or issues such as proposed 
developments. This allows us to consider a course of 
action or response in the infancy stage to potentially 
stop it or at least get a more favourable resolution.
  Do you like the environment in Rockwood? Do 
you want to maintain or even improve it? Are you 
dissatisfied with what may or may not be being done? 
This is your chance. The only qualification is that 
where you live matters to you. Get to know what 
is going on and what makes your neighborhood so 
great. Stand up and make a difference, get involved. 
Do not always count on someone else to take care of 
things for you. Try it, you just might like it! RW

Gord Crymble

RHA Membership Drive

Rockwood Homeowners’ Association
MEMBERSHIP FORM 
May 2015 – April 2016
______1 Year $10.00

Name: _____________________________

___________________________________

Address: __________________________

___________________________________

Tel : ______________________________

Fax: ______________________________

Email: 
Cheques Payable to:
The Rockwood Homeowners’ Association  
Please drop off or mail to: 
1734 Chalkdene Grove, Mississauga ON L4W 2C3

Can you Volunteer some time to maintain 
the fun, safe community of Rockwood!
please check off your interest below
___Board of Directors
___Road Safety
___Environment   
___Community Service   
___Health Safety
___Newsletter Delivery
___Other interest 

Every resident of Rockwood Village is a member of the 
Rockwood Homeowners Association (RHA).  Like every 
association, we look to our members to help us in covering 
expenses and invest in future activities through a membership 
fee.  We generally request the $10.00 membership fees at the 
AGM. This year we are appealing to those of you who will not 
be attending to complete the attached form and mail it or drop 
it off to the address below.  We will be happy to send you a 
receipt. Your support will assist us in ensuring that Rockwood 
Village remains the most desirable community in East 
Mississauga.

Why join the RHA?

 

    PROUD TO BE YOUR TRUSTEE 
PEEL DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

WARDS 3 and 4 
Follow me @ sue_lawton2010 

Visit me @ suelawton.info 
Email me @ susan.lawton@peelsb.com 

Call me @ 905-625-8084 
For school info go to: peelschools.org 

 
 

 WE INSPIRE SUCCESS, CONFIDENCE AND HOPE  IN EACH STUDENT. 

Sue Lawton     
Trustee

It is an honour to 
serve the families 

Wards 3 & 4

PEEL DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

@SueLawton2010
Suelawton

905-625-8084
susan.lawton@peelsb.com
www.peelschools.org
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BURNHAMTHORPE LIBRARY
3650 Dixie Road
Teen Advisory Groups (TAGs)
We are actively recruiting members, 
Provide youth aged 14Y-18Y with the 
opportunity to advise staff about the 
Library’s collections and services and 
may assist with programs for youth. 
For information and an application form 
visit http://www.mississauga.ca/portal/
residents/tag or call 905-615-4635.

CITIZEN ENGAGEMENT MEETINGS
CENAC (COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT & 
NOISE ADVISORY COMMITTEE)
GTAA Administration Building, 3111 
Convair Drive East, Boardrooms Pearson 
A&B, Toronto AMF.
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 17, 2015
OPEN HOUSE - 5:30PM- 6:30PM
Review informational story boards and 
speak one-on-one with the GTAA Team & 
CENAC Committee Members 
CENAC PUBLIC MEETING
6:30PM - 7:30PM – Ratification of minutes 
and recommendations, formal presentations 
from guest speakers, and public questions 
to committee as a whole.
torontopearson.com/noisemanagement

• • •
CELEBRATION SQUARE
300 City Centre Drive 
• May 18, 2015 – noon to 4pm
Pep Rally: Kites, Ice Cream and Bunny 
Hopping Shows
• May 21 – Sep.3 • Movie Nights
Every Thursday, 8pm FREE
• May 20 – Sep.2 • Fresh Air Fitness 
Every Wednesday, 7– 8pm FREE
CARASSAUGA
• May 22, 23, 24, 2015
Various locations throughout Mississauga
Carassauga.ca
• • •
COMMUNITY
2015 NEIGHBOURS NIGHT OUT
Hosted by Safe City Mississauga
Tues.June 16, 2015, 6:30pm – 9pm
Frank McKechnie Community Centre
310 Bristol Road East • FREE

• • •
TELEPHONE REASSURANCE 
PROGRAM - A FREE service to provide 
check-in and friendly phone calls to older 
adults living  alone and in need of someone 
to touch base with them to ensure their 
well-being on a regular basis. Contact the 
Square One Seniors Wellness Services 
or visit www.sq1oac.com 
Email: squareonesws@rogers.com
Phone: 905-615-3207

ENVIRONMENT 
YOUR DOWNSPOUT - DISCONNECTION 
& RAIN BARREL INSTALLATION
Thursday, May 14, 7:00pm – 8:30pm
Burnhamthorpe Library 3650 Dixie Rd.
Come learn the do’s and don’ts when it 
comes to disconnecting your downspouts 
and installing a rain barrel. 
Register at:www.trcastewardshipevents.ca
Contact: Sabrina Selvaggi
Phone: 416-786-5064

UNCOVER YOUR CREEKS 
Fleetwood Park, Mississauga
south side of Burnhamthorpe Rd. E. 

between the 427 and Dixie Road.
3rd Thursday of the month
May 21, June 18, July 16, August 20
Take action to improve the health of your 
local watershed with citizen-science 
activities taking place across the GTA to 
ensure our waterways remain a vital and 
functioning part of the urban ecosystem. 
Register at www.evergreen.ca/whats-on/
event-details/10131/ Contact: Ashley Wallis
at 416-596-1495 x335 • FREE
Email: awallis@evergreen.ca

TREE TENDERS VOLUNTEER 
TRAINING PROGRAM - May 2015: Log 
Cabin, Bradley Museum, Mississauga
• Tuesday May 26 • 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
• Thursday May 28 • 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
• Saturday May 30 • 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
• Tuesday June 2 • 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
This multi-day program is designed to give 
you tree-related knowledge and skills. If 
you’ve ever wanted to learn more about 
trees and how to properly care for them, this 
course is for you!
Cost: $50 / $75 (+HST) with ISA Citizen 
Arborist Manual (recommended).
For Information visit: yourleaf.org
• • •
GROWING FOR OUR GOOD - 
ECOSOURCE
• Tuesdays - 3pm - 6pm 
• Starting Tues., May 26,2015
Iceland Teaching Garden, 
705 Matheson Blvd East, off Jan’s Trail
Volunteer drop-in at the Iceland Teaching 
Garden. Learn sustainable urban food 
growing skills!
To register email bscott@ecosource.ca
For Age 12 and up • FREE  
• • •
SPORTS 2015
• PAN AM GAMES - July 10 – 26, 
• PARAPAN AM GAMES - Aug. 7- Aug 15, 
  For tickets: Toronto2015.org
  (416) 957-2015

Send your special events to post on the 
RHA website to rha.executive@gmail.com
NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE - SEPT.11

	
                COMMUNITY  HAPPENINGS

Presented by Class Productions Theatre Society 
MAJA PRENTICE THEATRE, 
(Burnhamthorpe Library) 3650 Dixie Rd., 
647-895-5582
May 14,15,16, 2015
Evening Performances 7:30pm
May 16, 2015
Saturday Matinee 2:00pm
General Admission: $15, Cash only
Visit  www.classproduction.net


